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Announcement A22-054 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED:  September 30, 2022 
 
SUBJECT:  Correction: ITS Scheduled Maintenance Impacting Access to 
GeorgiaFIRST 
 

 

ITS will be performing maintenance impacting access to SSO (Single Sign-On) on 
Monday, October 3, 2022, from 11:15 p.m. until Tuesday, October 4, 2022, at 5:00 a.m. 

During this work, SSO (Single Sign-On) service will be interrupted, and users may be 
unable to log into GeorgiaFIRST Financials and the following applications and services: 

- Augusta University Financials 
- Concord 

- Equifax Compliance Center 
- Gitlab 

- OneUSG Connect 
- 
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